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Sheriff/Coroner/Public Administrator 
 
 

Department Contract Representative  Kelly Welty, Chief Deputy Director 
of Sheriff’s Administration 

Telephone Number (909) 387-0640 

 
Contractor  Southern California Regional Rail 

Authority – Metrolink 

Contractor Representative Fred Leung, Principal Contract & 
Compliance Administrator 

Telephone Number (213) 452-0436 

Contract Term 03/15/2023 through 06/30/2025 

Original Contract Amount $5,656,205 

Amendment Amount -------------- 

Total Contract Amount $5,656,205 

Cost Center 4430001000 

 
 

Briefly describe the general nature of the contract:       
 
Revenue Agreement with the Southern California Regional Rail Authority – Metrolink (SCRRA – Metrolink 
Contract No. SP594-23), including non-standard terms, for the Sheriff/Coroner/Public Administrator to provide 
law enforcement services for the Redlands Passenger Rail Line, in an estimated amount of $5,656,205 for the 
period of March 15, 2023 through June 30, 2025, with the option to extend by two additional one-year periods; 
and authorize the Sheriff/Coroner/Public Administrator or Undersheriff to revise and execute amendments to 
Schedule B – Cost Schedule of the Revenue Agreement, annually, to update the cost of service based on the 
Board of Supervisors approved Sheriff/Coroner/Public Administrator budget for 2023-24 and 2024-25, subject to 
review by County Counsel. 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR COUNTY USE ONLY 

Approved as to Legal Form   Reviewed for Contract Compliance   Reviewed/Approved by Department 

       

Richard D. Luczak, Deputy County Counsel      Kelly Welty, Chief Deputy Director of Sheriff’s 
Administration 

Date    Date    Date  

 
 

Contract Number 
      

 
SAP Number 

N/A 


